
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: September 9, 2021 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       September 22, 2021 Board Meeting 

 

 

Requesting Board approval for the following staff member to develop curriculum at the current 

miscellaneous pay rate of $39.00 per hour. Funds will be pulled from CARES/ESSER I. Our 

curriculum is due for minor updates. 

 
Curricular updates can also introduce important new content and may also introduce 

pedagogical enhancements that can improve the quality of learning. 

 

 

Candy Valenti Health 10 hours 

 

 

 

 


